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Project overview 
As part of the NSW Government’s plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is 
delivering a record $8.8 billion for new and upgraded schools. This targeted investment in 
growing communities will ensure working families get access to a world class public 
education. 
The 2023-24 Budget has committed funding to progress the upgrade of Narrabeen North 
Public School. This project will deliver 2 new buildings which feature: 

• 15 permanent classrooms, including 3 support classrooms and amenities (Block E) 
• administration areas, staff offices, covered outdoor learning area (COLA), hall, 

amenities and storage spaces (Block D). 

Progress summary 
Construction at the school has been progressing steadily through 2024. 
 
Since the summer school holidays the following works have been undertaken: 
 

• the ground floor and level 1 concrete slabs were poured for Blocks D and E 
• the structural steel works for Blocks D and E on the ground floor and level 1 were 

completed 
• work on the façade for Block D has been progressing 
• work on the interiors of Blocks D and E has been progressing 
• structural steel for the COLA was installed 
• the upgrade to the fire hydrant was finished. 
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Next steps 

The following activities will be undertaken in the next 2 months: 
• façade works for Blocks D and E  
• work on the interior of the ground floor and level 1 for Blocks D and E  
• external works landscaping will start 
• work on installing the new Namona Street kiosk electricity substation will start.  

 

Construction work hours 
Construction work hours over the holidays are Monday to Friday 7 am to 6 pm and Saturday 
8 am to 1 pm. No work will be undertaken on Sunday or on public holidays unless otherwise 
advised. 

If you have any queries or concerns about the project, you can contact 
School Infrastructure NSW during business hours via the details 
below.    
For the latest information, visit the project web page 
edu.nsw.link/NNPS or scan the QR code. 

 

Artist impression of the new multi-purpose hall and administration area in Block D 
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